EXE
CORPORATION

H:
PLEASE REPLY TO
214 S. CLINTON ST.

CHICAGO, ILL. 60606

Jamuary 3, 1972

M, Servulo Esmeraldo
38, Rue de la Marne
93=-Neuilly-Plaisance, France

Dear M, Esmeraldo:

Upon my return from Mexico I found your letter of
November the 29th, and this is therefore the first
opportunity I have had to answer,

It appears to me that you have evidently revised
your original thinking concerning the prices and
psyments for the publishing of your editions, You
will recall that you left with me a copy of a
suggested contract written in French, and upon
my return from Paris I translated this - with
some corrections and additions - into English and
forwarded it on to you, What has.created the
change in the figures? If our costs are too
high we diminish our selling possibilities, and
this 4s not good for either of us,

I would appreciate hearing from you by return
mail, and in the meantime, take this opportunity
to extend to you and to Ann our very best wishes
thatmhxvocﬁoalﬂvandhppyllw!ou-uﬂh
Peace.

Very truly yours,
THE EYE CORPORATION
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M, A, Lipschultz
MAL:gt

178 WEST RANDOLPH STREET CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60601 312-726-7484





